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Regional Container Lines Public Company Limited

RCL

TRANSLATION

Ref. No. RCL 009 /2017 17" July 2017

Subject: Notification of the Dissolution of the Subsidiary
To: The President
The Stock Exchange of Thailand

Regional Container Lines Public Company Limited {“the Company”) would like to
notify the dissolution of RCL Holding Ltd., in Singapore. The subsidiary company that RCL

Invesetment Pte. Ltd. holds 51% shares and the Company holds 49% shares.

The dissolution of the aforesaid subsidiary does not affect the operations of the

Company.
Please be informed accordingly,
Yours faithfully,
(Company’s seal) signed
(Mrs. Suporn Amnuaypan)
Company Secretary
Company Secretary
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